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11/09/20241 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our learning about our community and encouraging children to read for pleasure all 
classes will be visiting Paulton Library throughout the school year. This term is Magnolia’s turn. 
  
We will visit on Monday 23rd September for a story session and to choose some books to borrow 
to share back in school. 
  
We would like around 4 parent helpers to support with walking, choosing books whilst in the 
library and then walking back to school. You will not need a DBS check to help with this. Timings 
will be roughly 9-11am. 
  
If you are able to help please let me know via email to the school office or catching me at drop 
off/pick up time.  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Tanner 
 

“Learning Together, Learning for Life” 
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